
Toy Story in 3D!

How lucky are we! This will be the first screening outside the
US where it opens on June 18th.

Anyone who has seen Toy Story and Toy Story 2 will know that
it will be essential viewing. It will be fun to rediscover
Woody and Buzz Lightyear as well as the cowgirl Jessie.

There are new voices behind the third Toy Story, incuding
Timothy Dalton as the new character Mr Pricklepants…….one can
only imagine!

Andy is going off to college in this film and so the toys
future is up for grabs – by a number of new little people. It
is 15 years since Toy Story was released.

The EIFF director Hannah McGill is very excited indeed about
the news. She said:-“I’m excited about Toy Story 3 on so many
levels.  It’s  fantastic  to  continue  our  relationship  with
Pixar. It’s a great thrill to have a key 3D film in the
Festival, and to be able to provide such a treat for our
younger audience members.”

Sorry? Who said anything about the younger audience? It will
be all of us adults who long to get tickets for this event!

Tickets go on sale on 3 June at midday…..get them if you can!

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2010/04/toy-story-in-3d/

